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The Transportation Committee will review the change recommendations during their monthly meeting on March 12, 2024 at 4:00 pm. 

Approved recommendations will go before the Common Council for final approval on April 9, 2024.   All Transportation Committee 

and Common Council meetings are open to the public for questions and comments.  If you would like to submit any questions or 

comments in writing, please email them to TC@oshkoshwi.gov. Comments submitted via email get shared with the Transportation 

Committee members and become part of public record.  Feel free to contact us at 920-232-5342 with any additional questions. 

*The goal for implementation of the approved route and fare changes is August 1, 2024* 
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